
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 18 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Gold Reward Trip - Thorpe Park 

I can confirm that your child will attend the Gold Award Thorpe Park trip on Monday, 21 July; both 
payment and consent forms have been received and I would like to outline the trip details below: 

● All students are expected on site earlier than usual at 07:45. This is to ensure a smooth 
departure as our coaches are booked at an allotted time. 

● For the duration of the day, students are not required to wear their usual school uniform for 
this trip and will be required to wear appropriate, comfortable clothing suitable for a theme 
park visit. 

● Your child will be assigned their coach at registration and we will fill coaches in accordance 
to tutor groups and year groups. 

● Please pack accordingly for the weather on the trip day; rain is currently forecast and we 
advise a waterproof coat here where possible. 

● All coaches are expected to arrive back to the academy for 17:45-18:00. 
● If you have any questions or queries on the trip day, please contact Mr Farr on the trip 

number here: 07543302301 

If you have any questions or queries beforehand, please email me at richard.hill@stationers.latrust.org.uk.  

With regards, 

Mr Richard Hill 
Assistant Principal  
 

 


